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19th October, 2023   Year 6 Heritage Homework 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
In class, we have been learning about statues and heritage, with a focus on the statue of Sir Robert Peel in Peel 
Park. For year 6’s homework, we would like pupils to prepare some research linked to this: 
 
1) Photo of the Sir Robert Peel Statue  
Accompanied by your parent/carer, locate the statue of Sir Robert Peel in Peel Park. Can you take a photograph 
of it/with it and email it to your teacher (or send it via a Dojo message)?  
 
2) Make the case for an alternative statue in Peel Park 
Prepare a presentation, arguing for a statue of an alternative significant individual who is connected to 
Bradford.  
 
Pupils should research the individual carefully. In the presentation, provide: 

-a brief biography of the person. 
-an explanation of why you have chosen that person to have a statue (consider which characteristics 
they have, making them worthy of commemoration- be persuasive!). 
 

Please ensure that pupils use the child-friendly search engine (www.kiddle.co) for any internet research.  
 
The best presentation in each class will receive a prize It is up to pupils how they present their work (by 
Powerpoint, writing a persuasive argument, creating a poster etc.).  
 
Here are some suggestions, in case children need inspiration for their individual:  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Scientist: Edward Victor Appleton 
 
We look forward to seeing your wonderful work by Friday 10th November 2023.  
Yours sincerely,  
 
Ms Hayer: hhayer@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk  
Miss Kirkup: lkirkup@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk 
Mrs Pollard bpollard@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk  

 

 

Peel Park Primary School, one of Historic England’s eight Champion Heritage 
Schools in the country 
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